Veliz, Kim
“

Subject: FW: Aurora Airport Runway Extension

From: John Bramsman [mailto:jack_bramsman@comcast.net]
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 10:54 PM

To: City Recorder <cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us>
Subject: Aurora Airport Runway Extension

Wilsonville City Recorder
29799 SW Town Center Loop East,
Wilsonville, OR 97070

cityrecorder @ci.wilsonville.or.us

November 26, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,
1 appreciate that your city is looking into the planned runway improvement at Aurora State Airport and taking the time you need for pubic input.

This 1s and has been a long needed runway improvement. To me, the heart of the extension is runway safety. Start/Stop distance is important to all aircraft when
an emergency occurs during take-off.

Please register my/our strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora
Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank vou.
John I'. Bramsman
19966 Derby Street

West Linn, OR. 97068



